
SFO Pick-up of children in the GSB 

We have arranged for two pedagogues to pick-up children at the GSB at 14:45, who are going to the SFO 

for after school care. The pedagogues will be easy to recognize, as they will be wearing neon vests.  

Children from year 3 and 4 who are signed up for SFO, need to tell the pedagogues either personally or by 

calling 39 47 31 12, if they are not going to SFO that day, unless their parents have already informed the 

SFO. Children from year 3 and 4 will walk to the Annex on their own. At the Annex door the children will be 

met by a pedagogue, who will check them in.  

Children from year 1 and 2 must stay with their teacher in front of their classroom after school, where they 

will be picked-up by a pedagogue from the SFO and checked in. They will then go to the Annex together. 

Another pedagogue will follow the group, making sure no one is left behind 

Picking up your children from the SFO 

When you pick up your child at the SFO, please make sure that they check out in Tabulex and say goodbye 

to an adult before they leave. We will write the name of the pedagogue they need to say goodbye to each 

day on the board in the common room.  

Please let us know if someone other than a parent is picking up your child.  

The building’s outer doors lock automatically at 17:30, so please arrive before then. The doors can of 

course be opened from within.  

 


